
 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                                       Friday, 13th May 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents 

Standards and Expectations 

 
Thank you for your support during our focus on uniform standards this week. Next week we will be looking 
to reward our students for their good manners and positivity in all aspects of school life. This will show on 
ClassCharts as a 'Good Citizen’ award.    
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr S Day 
Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


